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Yorba Academy of the Arts Scheduled to Move into New School 
 
ORANGE, Calif., February 16, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is pleased to 
announce that students and staff at Yorba Academy of the Arts will move into their newly 
renovated school site next Tuesday, February 22nd. 
 
Kerrie Torres, Yorba Principal, stated, “We are so excited to announce to our community 
that we will be holding classes in our new building next week. This new facility is state-of-
the-art. This upgraded campus has the most current classroom technology and a 
multipurpose room that can handle a variety of media presentations.” 
 
Ms. Torres also said that her staff and students are ready for the move. “Our teachers will 
be moving their classrooms over the holiday weekend. There is definitely a renewed 
energy and excitement here. The students are ready to move home,” she said. 
 
 The project totaled over $10.5 million and included new energy efficient windows, HVAC 
units, electrical and technology upgrades to all classrooms, new floor and wall coverings, 
new roofs, redesigned administration and instructional spaces, new teaching walls with 
integrated storage and new ceilings with energy efficient lighting. 
 
Yorba will host an Open House on May 19th when the public will be invited to tour the 
new campus. 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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